CUMMINGS & LOCKWOOD LLc

BEWARE OF SCAM TARGETING OWNERS OF LLCS

January 3, 2019

Connecticut clients should be aware of a large scale scam targeting owners of Limited Liability Companies. A
mailer is being sent by “Workplace Compliance Services” purporting to be an official “Annual Report Instruction
Form” alleging that payment of $110 is required by Connecticut law. While the form may look legitimate, it is not.
For more information, please see the press release issued by the Connecticut Secretary of State at the following
link: https://portal.ct.gov/SOTS/Press-Releases/2019-Press-Releases/The-Secretary-of-the-State-and-the-
Attorney-General-Warn-Connecticut-Businesses-about-Reporting-Scam

If you have any questions, please feel free to call your Cummings & Lockwood attorney.
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